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Dear Prospective Patient,  

 

The COVID-19 pandemic has changed a lot of things about our day-to-day lives, 
including dental appointments. Your health and safety are as important to us as 

they are to you. Every concern you’ve had, we’ve had too. As your dentists, we have 
reviewed all of the expert guidance and research to make sure we’re taking every 

measure to keep patients and staff safe.  

 
We are delighted to share that we will be moving into the next phase of reopening 

our clinics. While we continue to focus on resuming care for established patients, 
we hope to start bringing new patients into our clinics soon. Updates and 

announcements about this will be posted at Go.uth.edu/covid-utsd.  

 
We look forward to an opportunity to become your source for high quality oral 

health care! 
 

Sincerely,  

 
UTHealth School of Dentistry 

 
 
 

 

https://dentistry.uth.edu/about/covid19

